

## Marsha DeGennaro <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

## [External Email] Advanced Math at Beecher

**Sivan Doron** <sivan\_doron@yahoo.com> To: mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org Sun, Dec 17, 2023 at 10:17 AM

Greetings,

We are a family who chose Woodbridge as a place to live in mainly because of the reputation of the school system. Recent occurrences make us seek reassurance we made the right decision.

We are unclear regarding the status of the urgently needed Advanced Math option for the 5th/6th graders, as was discussed in previous BOE meetings.

It appears that the next Math Update is planned for the WBOE meeting in February 2024, which is concerning to be able to implement any new curriculum this school year.

PLEASE acknowledge the importance and urgency of the matter and see that it is resolved in a timely fashion.

Thank you for all you do for our students and teachers,

Sivan Doron